
Building Unity Within The Community 

Lanier Springs Subdivision 

Tennis Courts 

 

Tennis has been a growing sport in the Lanier Springs Subdivision.  For that reason starting Monday, 

March 20th all players will have to reserve a court before playing.  This is a great thing because it will 

allow everyone to get on the courts during the week and have some playing time.   Most subdivisions in 

the state of Georgia use this system.  Below is what you need to do: 

***First, must set up player profile and login username and password 

***Go to www.reservemycourt.com  

***go to player sign up:  Home Facility, click on arrow scroll down to Lanier Springs, Buford, GA, click on 

our subdivision 

***Fill out all personal information; setting up username and password, click on submit 

 

Court Reservation System:       

***login 

*** You will go directly to Lanier Springs Court 

***You will see how to reserve a court for the specific day and time you would like. 

***go to facility rules…..this will tell you that you can only reserve a court two days ahead of time 

and for a two hour limit.  (I can change that at any time if anyone has any feedback on what is the norm 

for days to reserve a court in advance, and court time) 

***Court 4 will not be open for reservations.  This will always be an open court for anyone who just 

decides to walk down and play without a reservation or forgets to make a reservation.  It will also 

allow one court to be open all the time especially during Alta and Usta seasons. 

 

 

http://www.reservemycourt.com/

